
Webinar Partnership Opportunities during COVID-19 

 

In an effort to offer our members continuing education and opportunities to earn education points, The 
Florida GCSA will offer, for a limited time, our chapter affiliate members the opportunity to provide 
educational webinars for Florida GCSA members during this time of social distancing and COVID-19.  . 

All webinars must meet the following criteria: 

• Webinar sponsor must be a Florida GCSA Industry Partner. 
• Only current affiliate members of a Florida Chapter are eligible. 
• Webinars must be informational and educational in nature and not be advertorial. 
• Webinar topics must be preapproved and not conflict with any chapter programs. 
• This is a first-come, first served, limited opportunity. 
• Webinar topics should be submitted to the Florida GCSA office at least two weeks prior to the 

webinar date. 
• A maximum of one webinar will be allowed each day. 
• All webinar providers must apply for GCSAA points and have an approval code available at the 

time of the webinar . 
• The Florida GCSA will communicate approved webinars to all Florida GCSA members for a flat 

rate of $200 per webinar 
o A calendar of upcoming webinars will be emailed to Florida GCSA members on Monday 

of each week only (no exceptions). 
o Webinars will be listed on the state calendar and will include links and information for 

registration 
• Webinars will only be available while COVD-19 restrictions are in place. 


